
What’s New at SobelCo
July is Disability Pride Month

We have the honor to highlight The New Jersey Institiute for Disabilities, 
a New Jersey nonprofit. NJID has been around since the late 1940’s 
offering specialized facilities, programs and support for infants, children 
and adults with developmental and related disabilities. NJID was 
also our nonprofit donation recipient for our July bimonthly Executive 
Women’s Leadership Breakfast.  

July 26th was the 31st anniversary of the Americans with Disabilities 
Act (ADA). The ADA not only prohibits discrimination against Americans 
with disabilities, but the civil-rights act also increases access and 
opportunities in key areas such as transportation, employment, public 
accommodations, communications and services. 

Happy Disability Pride Month! - Celebrating, accepting, and 
honoring each person’s uniqueness

Office Fun

Beautiful summer Friday lunch on the patio

https://sobelcollc.com/articles/meet-new-jersey-institute-disabilities

